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June 15, 2022 

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 

State of New York 

Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 
Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, New York 12223-1350 

 

RE: Case 19-G-0310 – Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to the Rates, Charges, Rules 

and Regulations of KeySpan Gas East Corporation d/b/a National Grid for Gas Service. 

 

Statement of Electric Generator Revenue Reconciliation Surcharge / Surcredit (“EGR”) for 

KeySpan Gas East Corp. d/b/a National Grid 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

 

 In accordance with the Joint Proposal approved by the Public Service Commission in an Order 

dated August 12, 2021, in the above-captioned matter (the “Order”), The KeySpan Gas East Corp. d/b/a 

National Grid (“KEDLI”) submits its Statement of Electric Generator Revenue Surcharge / Surcredit 

(“EGR”) in compliance with PSC No. 1 – Gas Tariff. Since the EGR rate is one of the components 

included in the Statement of Delivery Rate Adjustment (“DRA”), the DRA statement will be filed once 

all July 1st rate statements have been submitted. 
 

To PSC No. 1 Gas 

 

Statement No. 6 of Electric Generator Revenue Surcharge / Surcredit (“EGR”) 

 

Effective: July 1, 2022 

 

Attachment 1 of this filing displays the derivation of these charges.  

 

 Questions pertaining to this filing may be directed Matthew Fiume at 

Matthew.Fiume@nationalgrid.com.  Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

/s/ Melissa M. Barnes 

 

Melissa M. Barnes  

Manager, NY Gas Pricing

 Received: 06/15/2022 
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